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Dear Parents, 
 
 The month of April showered us with tons of fun, lots of laughs 

and some tasty culinary delights.  The Children learned that 
sometimes after it rains, a magical rainbow appears.  If 

enough rain falls even a Rain Forest magically appears! 
 

We think the Children would all agree that one of the highlights of this 
month was pretending to be bunny rabbits.  We placed bunny holes (hula 

hoops) around the room and as the music played the little bunny rabbits would hop 
around their holes.  When the music stopped, the Children would hop into a hole 
where they would shake their bunny tails, wiggle their bunny ears and blow lots of 
bunny kisses.  What a bunch of happy bunny rabbits! 
 
We celebrated Earth Day and learned how important it is to take care of our planet, 
Earth.  The future “Caretakers of America” planted marigold seeds and will tenderly 
nurture them until they bloom into beautiful, colorful flowers. 
 
In the Merry Month of May, the busy Children will continue to explore the wonders 
of Spring as well as some wonderful children’s literature.  In honor of Mother’s Day, 
here is a special song for all you special mothers. 

 
 

 
 There is a Lady that I Love. 

  (tune: Bingo) 
 

 There is a Lady that I love 
 And Mommy is her name-o. 
 M – O – M – M – Y 
 M – O – M – M – Y 
 M – O – M – M – Y 
 And Mommy is her name-o. 
 
      Happy Mother’s Day And Every Day,   
       Mrs Ehrlich 

     Mrs Dee 


